
Bulletin for 
 

Dec. 13, 2020 

LaSalle church of Christ 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 

716  283-1214 

The bulletin is posted on the board in 
the back on Sunday mornings. 

 

It can also be found on our website: 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

 

Dec. 20             Men’s Business Meeting  
   

Dec. 25             Christmas Eve  
 

Dec. 25             Christmas Day 
 

Dec. 31             New Year’s Eve 
 

Jan. 01   2021  New Year’s Day 
 

Jan. 17             Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Jan. 18             Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  
 

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 
 

Several of the LaSalle family are self-quarantining because of exposure.  
 

Heather Bennett has tested positive for the Covid virus.  Let’s keep her in our prayers.  Let’s keep the rest of the Bennett family 
and also Ron & Jean Cameron in our prayers that they will remain healthy.  
 

Bruce Brink’s oral surgery has been rescheduled again.  It is scheduled for Jan. 11th. 
 

Don Hipwell (Fenwick congregation, Canada)   The following is part of an email received Monday evening: 
 

Don saw the respirologist this afternoon. He was quite pleased with Don's progress. The original spots on the lung seem to have 
disappeared and the fluid is quite a bit less than a month ago so the doctor felt another 2 weeks on antibiotics and most of it 
would be cleared. While we don't know what caused all this in the first place, we praise God that it seems to be clearing. 
Please pass on our thanks to folks there for their prayers and concern. 
 

Lindsey Suggs, friend of Mark & Audrey, is dealing with complications from hip surgery.  
 

Larry Labarber, friend of Maria Swindlehurst, is suffering with pulmonary issues. 
 

Ruby Ford (Art Ford’s wife)   Word was received last Sunday evening that she has multiple myeloma and is awaiting treatment. 
 

Lynn, niece of Denise Garlitz, has a brain tumor and is scheduled to see a specialist at the Mayo Clinic Wednesday. 
 

Pat Guerico, a friend of Denise Garlitz that lives in Florida, is homeless. 
 

Louella Hopkins’ granddaughter, the surgeon, has a tumor in her left ear.  They are going to treat it with radiation. 
 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 
Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House / Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Weekly Budget Amt.         $1,843  

Contribution Last Sunday       $1,505 

Attendance Last Sunday             22 

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted on the board in the back. 

Directory & Phone Tree 
 

An updated Directory & Phone Tree are on the back table. 
They are dated Dec. 13, 2020.  


